
We have scheduled some in-depth bridge maintenance on the deck of Structure 1078 in 
Frederick County over I-81 beginning September 3rd.  We plan to mill, patch the deck,  replace 
joint sealer and asphalt overlay on the East Bound Lane (South Side of Bridge).  We do 

anticipate a good deal of patching on the EBL and estimate that the work will take a month to 
complete.  For the WBL we plan to do some minor patching, mill both approaches and add 1.5” 
of asphalt overlay.  We have the paving tentatively scheduled for October 10th.  Planned 
scheduled work hours are Monday through Thursday 8pm to 6am.  If it turns out that the 
quantities of patching are more than we anticipate they may also include Sunday night to keep 
on schedule.  Typically one lane will be affected at a time.  For the EB side (approaches) there 
will be times when both the Right hand lane and the acceleration lane are blocked so that 
traffic is not running on both sides of the work zone.  The superintendent for Lanford brothers 
has worked on this bridge many times through the years and said that he does not anticipate 
any problems keeping traffic moving smoothly. 
  
Please advise your EOCs and let us know if there are any concerns. 


